Newsletter 2nd May 2025 Class 3

This week we welcomed the children back after the Easter holidays. Some children were a little reluctant to be in school for the first few moments on their arrival, but soon settled when they saw all of their friends and adults as well as all the activities that they could access.



The children have been enjoying lots of outside activities as the weather has been so sunny and warm. They enjoyed lots of water play and bubble blowing.



They have been very happy to see their friends and have been keen to reestablish their relationships playing lots of sharing games.

In our topic lesson we have introduced a new scheme of work for the summer term and the children are now going to be learning all about 'Going Places'. We read a story all about if you

could go anywhere where would you go and the children had great fun deciding where they would go and how they

would travel there.





The children had a lovely session in the outdoor classroom where while we were playing they had to listen to the sounds in the environment. When we came together at the end of our session the children had a great big list of all the things they had heard which included an aeroplane, helicopter, cars, ambulance, wind rustling the leaves in the trees and a garden strimmer. As well as children playing and people talking in their gardens.









Hope you all have a lovely long weekend and we will see you all in school on Tuesday.